I wish to include the following submission:

Subject: Planning application submitted for a 24m tall lattice telecommunications tower with
antennas in Newcastle. The tower is proposed to be located in Landmark architectural Salvage at
the back of St. Finians National School and church.

MY Concerns

1) So close to the school , This tower will be an eyesore and overshadowing the school

2) So close to the school , This tower will possibly impact on the health of the children attending
school.

3) The lattice structure will have an over bearing visual impact on the church and will be the tallest
structure in Newcastle should get approved.

Go raibh maith agat,

Clir Francis Timmons
Clondalkin Area Chair 2021-2022



